February 24, 1996

Jackie Cannan
" Freedom of Information Manager
Office of Information Manager
HQ ACC/1MC
230 E Flight Line Rd, Ste 108
Langley AFB, VA 23665-2781

Dear Ms. Cannan:

. Thank you for your 16 Pebmary 1996 response to my POIA requests (your’s POIA
numbers 95-401 and 402).

As you requested, I have highlighted the portions of the documents thaL are of
mterest Enclosed are copies of the relevant pages.

If it is mot too much trouble I ask that you forward all future communication in
iesponse to my requests to the following address: Hans M. Krlstenseri :;7

Thank you for your speedy expedition of my requests.

" Sincerely
'% gélstensen. '

(95-¢02)



